
 
 
 

November 1, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 1893 – PGE’s Amended Compliance Energy Efficiency Avoided Cost  
 Submission 
 
On October 18, 2021, PGE filed in Docket No. UM 1893 PGE’s Energy Efficiency Avoided 
Cost compliance filing. Pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-030-0011(1), 
“The EE avoided cost report must be submitted on or before October 15 of each year for 
use in the next energy efficiency program budget cycle”. On Friday, October 15, 2021, 
PGE reached out to Staff requesting a one business day extension. PGE expressed 
appreciation to Staff’s understanding of the circumstances of the compliance filing being 
late. PGE submitted the compliance filing on Monday, October 18, 2021. 
 
At the request of Staff, PGE is submitting an amended compliance filing requesting a 
waiver of OAR 860-001-0150 Filing Date, from October 15, 2021 to October 18, 2021. 
This letter serves only to request a waiver of the filing date and does not supplement or 
make any corrections to the content or attachments as previously filed on October 18, 
2021. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments regarding this filing to Santiago Beltran Laborde 
at (503) 464-7902. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following 
email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
cc: Anna Kim, OPUC 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Sa lmon Street · Portland , Ore. 97204 


